

AMS Eagle News



December 22, 2023

Parent Edition

Volume 20 • FREE

Dear AMS Families,

That is a wrap on 2023! As we prepare to ring in a new year, take time over this break to connect with your family and friends. Not to mention, the students are VERY excited for their break to begin!

Today, we ended our Winter Break Week with our Ugly Sweater Grand December Spirit Assembly where the entire school sang along to much loved songs, skits and so much more! Ask about the song where everyone in the entire school sang, "My pencil broke!"

It is hard to believe, but it is time to start thinking about yearbooks! ASHA is now accepting online yearbook orders. Click here to order the 2023-2024 AMS yearbook!

Happy Holidays and Best Wishes for a Happy, Healthy New Year!

